
FACULTY OF ARTS FIRST YEAR BAI, 2015 REGISTRATION 

Registration of first year Bachelor of Arts Module 1 students started on 
Monday, 5th January, 2015. 

Members of staff from the Faculty were handy to register and guide the 
students in order to settle and start their four year academic journey in the 

University. The Assistant Registrar, Ms. Janet Ombwayo was present to oversee 
the registration exercise. 

 




